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the Core launch year, over 260 SLU faculty and staff members in both St. Louis and Madrid will have 
participated in one or more Core instructor development sessions. This number includes people from all 
colleges, schools and campuses--and represents hundreds of cross-unit, cross-disciplinary conversations 
between colleagues in deliberative discussion of best practices for engaging the minds and hearts of our 
SLU undergraduate students.    
 
 
Looking Ahead to Fall 2022  

 
As the official launch of our University Core comes into view, we are working on several continuing 
projects. This summer, 20 new Core Curricular Innovation Faculty Fellows will begin developing new 
courses for the Core to be submitted in 2022 and offered in the 2023-24 academic year. We have three 
new Undergraduate Core Curricular Fellows joining the UUCC to share in the  /P <</MCI92 re
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